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To FastTrack Substantive <substantive@fasttrack.govt.nz>

1 attachment (9 KB)
;

Hi there,
 
The only comments on the above Project’s application from Land Information New Zealand and the
Minister for Land Information is that the application has no adverse implications for the Land Information
portfolio and there is no substantive reason for the Minister for Land Information to make a submission to
the Expert Consenting Panel under sections 53 and 54 of the Act.
 
Kind regards,
 

Taine Lawrence
Acting Private Secretary (Land Information) | Office of Hon Chris Penk
Minister for Land Information
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